
You would have all heard 

by now that there are no 

changes for schools and 

Stage 4 restrictions 

remain. This means we 

continue operating as we 

are and wait for further 

notification before we 

make decisions about end 

of year activities and 

ceremonies. We thank you 

for your patience. As soon 

as we finalise arrangements 

you will be notified. Please 

read all notes home 

carefully so you do not 

miss any information. 

The Containers for 

Change bins are at the 

front of the office block. 

From the Principalõs Desk 
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A S S E M B L I E S :  

¶ Rm 7 - 23rd Oct 

¶ Rm 2 - 6th Nov 

¶ Rm 9 -  20th Nov 

 

T E R M  D A T E S  2 0 2 0  

Term 4 2020                                                                   

Tues 13th Oct -  Thurs 17th Dec  

Term 1 2021  
 Mon 1 Feb - Thurs 1 April  

 

Term 2 2021  

Tues 19 April -  Fri 2nd July  

 

Please look on the 

Facebook page or ask us 

about which containers 

can be handed in. We 

need your cooperation to 

raise funds for programs in 

2021. This is a very easy 

way for us to raise money. 

Just bring you empty 

containers in and we will 

deposit them at the 

collection point. 

We are doing our planning 

for 2021, staffing, classes 

and budgets. If you have 

any preferences or are 

leaving us, please let us 

know. If you know of 

anyone enrolling next year, 

please encourage them to 

come in now. 

Congratulations to the 

b a s k e t b a l l e r s  w h o 

attended the Kalamunda 

Cup this week. Their 

excellent behaviour and 

sportsmanship did not go 

unnoticed. Great effort 

and thank you to Mr 

Buckingham and Ms 

Mortimer. We are glad 

you had fun. 

The new uniforms are in 

the front office for those 

who wish to purchase. It is 

so important that all our 

students are in uniform. 

We appreciate your 

support. 

Have a great fortnight. 

I M P O R T A N T   

D A T E S :  

 

 

¶ Fri 23rd October 

Junior Sports Carnival 

 

¶ Tues 27th October       

Earbus Visit 

 

¶ Fri 30th October         

Senior Sports Carnival 

 

¶ Fri 6th November 

MapPIE Day 

 

¶ Week 5                 

Literature Centre   

incursion 

 

¶ Week 5                

NAIDOC Week                       

 

¶ Week 7 and 8     

Swimming Lessons 

 

¶ Mon 7th December 

Year 6 Graduation 

 

¢ƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŀŎƘƛŜǾŜǎ ƳƻǊŜ 

Icy Poles for Sale 

Every Lunch and Recess 

50c for a deliciously cool treat on 

a hot day. 

Treat your kids today! 

Profits will go towards covering 
the cost of Graduation and bus 
hire for the Year 6 Graduation ex-

cursion. 

Thank you for your support 

 

Magpie Swooping 

Awareness Day 

 

In Week 4 we will be celebrating 

our beloved maggies with our 

annual MSA Day. 

The Year 6 students will be 

teaching all the classes about our 

local birds.  

There will be a special magòPIEó 

lunch on Friday 6th of November. 

Friday will also be Pie the Teacher 

Day and students can wear black 

and white outfits. 

Itõs going to be lots and lots of fun! 

All proceeds go toward Year 6 

fundraising efforts. 



 

 

Hello from the library 
 

This week is Book Week 

and we are celebrating 

with activities in the 

Library and putt ing 

together an exhibition of 

ôCurious Creatures, Wild 

Mindsõ. Over the last 

couple of months each 

class have been creating 

ôCurious Creaturesõ 

during their Art, STEM, 

ICT or Literacy lessons. 

From Bogles and owls, to 

d r a g o n s ,  g r i f f i n s , 

mermaids, blowfish, 

jellyfish and a cheet-ippo-

bir-ish, our wild minds 

have been imagining some 

Library News 
very curious and strange 

creatures.  
 

This term will be a short 

one for borrowing books 

with other planned events 

happening in the school. 

Week 4 will be the last 

week for borrowing, but 

students will still have 

their Library sessions 

depending on their 

revised timetables. 
 

Book Club catalogues 

have been handed out to 

students, with spare ones 

available in the Library, 

and  a re  due on 

T h u r s d a y  2 9 t h  

October.  
 

Kate Wood 

School Library Officer 

 

Birthdays 
We would like to wish 

a very happy birthday 

to those who celebrate 

their birthdays in the 

coming weeks: 

Tori Rm 1 

Brandon Rm 2 

Ace Rm 5 

James Rm 11 

Sean Rm 4 

Peter Rm 7 

Sarah Rm 4 

Aryan Rm 1 

Jayden Rm 7 

Ryan K1 

Ashanti Rm 14 

Bella Rm 5 

Destiny Rm 5 

Ismael Rm 2 
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Below is the Midvale PS attendance figures from Term 3.  

Attendance 

The table above is for 

student attendance last 

term.  There was on 

average 198 students  late 

per week.  That is 40 

students a day.   

Please teach your child 

the importance of 

getting to school on 

time.  This is an ongoing 

issue and nothing is 

changing.    

School starts at 8.40am.  

Letõs make a difference 

this term.  Be on time!  
 

The table also shows the 

percentage attendance for 

each class. Green boxes 

indicate that attendance 

has improved, orange is if 

attendance has got worse, 

and no colour is no 

change. 

Happy to say that most 

classes have improved!! 

Letõs keep this going. We 

still need those figures to 

all be above 90% .  

Remember: 

 

  AT SCHOOL  

EVERY DAY!  
  

 

 

 

 

Well done to  

 

Room 1  
 

who had 100% 

attendance for 

Week 1 Term 4!! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday 20th October 

selected year 5 and 6 

students competed in the 

annual Kalamunda Cup 

Basketball Tournament. 

With school attending 

from all over the district it 

was going to be a very 

competitive competition. 

The girls team had four 

group matches. They found 

it tough early but really 

grew as a team throughout 

the day. They had three 

defeats before winning 

their final game. As none of 

the girls play basketball 

outside of school I was 

really proud of the way 

they fought out the day, 

keeping their positive 

energy high. 
 

The boys were given five 

group games. With a 

dominant win in the first 

game the boys may have 

got ahead of themselves in 

the second, where they 

found themselves trailing 

by 11 points at half time. A 

gutsy comeback was 

almost complete, but 

unfortunately just ran out 

of time. Another loss 

followed but the day ended 

with two great wins. I was 

really happy when the boys 

started to move the ball 

around and tried to get 

everyone to score in the 

last couple of games.  
 

A big thank you to Mrs 

Mortimer who came and 

helped out on the day.  

 

Mr Buckingham  

Kalamunda Cup 


